Chapter News for April 2019

The Erie Chapter board of USA DANCE met on April 17th. Here are highlights:

- 1. We approved dates for 2020 dances all dances will be held on the first Saturdays of each month, except for March (14th) and July (11th). All dances will be at St. John's Lutheran Church Social Center.
- 2. At each monthly dance, we will have 2 drawings for free admission to future monthly dances.
- 3. We will give free admission to any person who gets another person to become a new member.

The next board meeting will be on July 17.

The April 6th dance was a silver anniversary commemoration of the 25 years since **Ron and Carol Franklin**, **Bob** and **Joanne Zollars**, and **Janet Wolf** organized the first dance of USA DANCE Erie Chapter (USABDA in those days). **Janet Wolf**, **Connie Shoop**, **Maddalena Roae**, and **Paul Winkelbauer** were recognized as 25 year members. Photos and an article were submitted to American Dancer for inclusion in their publication.



From left – Janet Wolf, Maddalena Roae, Connie Shoop, Ron Franklin, Bob Zollars, Paul Winkelbauer



Attendees of the April 2019 Silver Anniversary Dance